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17th March 2020 

 
Dear parent/ carer, 

As we are all aware, we are entering into unknown territory as a country and as a school our management of 
the virus and its containment is key. In response to the everchanging situation with Coronavirus, Ercall Wood 
Academy is currently putting remote learning procedures in place to support our pupils should we have a 
partial or full closure of the school.  

In the event of a partial or full school closure, subject specific ‘Home Learning’ materials will be set by teachers 

on Show My Homework software (SMHW) for pupils to access from home. All pupils have been trained how to 

use the software and they will be able to download the tasks and complete their Home Learning. Pupils can 

then upload their completed work onto Show My Homework for teachers to access and check. 

Show My Homework can be accessed via the app or from the following hyperlink on our school website 
student Study Zone:- http://students.ercallwood.co.uk/ 
 
Student access details for Show My Homework; 
Logon using your RM information (see study zone) 
 
firstname.surname@taw805 
Password is your school password 
A user guide for logging in to Show My Homework is also available on the student Study Zone. 

 
Parental access details for Show My Homework; 
Please go to http://www.ercallwood.co.uk/parents/show-my-homework   
Follow the user guide on how to register your account. 
The pin number required will be posted to you. 
 

Further revision resources are also available using the above hyperlink. Should you need to contact any 

member of staff for advice and support regarding the Home Learning, you can access their email address on 

our school website using the following hyperlink:- http://www.ercallwood.co.uk/curriculum/staff-list 

Technical support is also available via email:- ict.admin@taw.org.uk 

We will continue to keep you informed of any changes which will affect you and your child via our school 

website and email system.  

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Mr McCuskey 

Assistant Headteacher 
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